
Safe Routes to School Committee 
Portsmouth, NH 

_______________________________________________ 

Safe Routes to School Committee Meeting 
9:00 a.m. – April 15, 2009 

Location Change:  
St. Patrick School (125 Austin Street) 

 
AGENDA 

 
I. CALL TO ORDER 
 
II. ROLL CALL 
 
III. ACCEPTANCE OF THE MINUTES: March 18, 2009 (attached) 
 
IV. DISCUSSION WITH PRINCIPAL 
 
V. NEW BUSINESS 
 

1) Committee Members (see attached memo to the City Manager) 
a. Resignation Christina Westfall and John Golumb 
b. Vote on New Chair and Vice-chair 
c. Potential new members 

i. 2 at-large and New Franklin Representative 
d. Traffic and Safety Representative: Brendan Cooney 

i. Still one opening for Traffic and Safety Recommend removing it and adding as 
another at large or a health position 

 
VI. OLD BUSINESS 
 

1) Request for Proposal review for the SRTS Travel Plan 
a. Discuss consultants and next steps  
b. Interviews 

2) National Course for SRTS – October 2009 
a. Create list of key stakeholders to invite 
b. Pick a site location 
c. Proposed date 
d. Create a To-Do List 
e. Assign Items on List for completion 

3) Walk to School Day - October 2009 
e. Create a To-Do List 
f. Assign Items on List for completion 

 
VII. PUBLIC COMMENT (as time allows) 
 
VIII. ADJOURNMENT 

 
The Complete packet is on file at the Public Works Department 


